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Members' Page

Annual subscriptions are due on January 1st. We would be very
grateful if those members who do not pay by Banker's Order would
send their subscriptions with the form enclosed without further
reminder. It would help the office very greatly if every member who
can do so would pay by Banker's Order—and even more if UK
members would sign a 7-year Covenant.

May we also in these difficult times of rising costs suggest that if
enough members could pay a little more than the minimum £3
subscription or better still become Benefactors (minimum £10) this
might postpone the day when the subscription has to be raised ?

Meetings
Dr Stanley Woodell, recently back from Aldabra, will speak on
'Conservation on Aldabra' and show slides, at the Zoo Meeting
Rooms, Wednesday, March 5 1975, 6 pm. A wine and cheese supper
will be served (ticket application form enclosed) and we hope also
to show the outstanding film on bowhead whales by Scott McVay.
FPS is joining with the British Deer Society for a one-day Symposium
on Endangered Deer, on Saturday March 1 1975, at 11.15 am, in
the Middlesex Hospital Medical School, Mortimer St, London Wl.
A leaflet with the programme and ticket application form is enclosed.

Gifts to the Society
Gifts to the ORYX 100% Fund in the last four months include

San Diego Zoological Society $1,500.00
Miss M. E. Gibbs ' £100.00
Mrs E. H. F. Peirs £100.00
American School in London £82.50
Anon £53.00

together with a number of smaller gifts. For all these we are very
grateful indeed. In addition Mr D. Francis regularly sends us lecture
fees and other sums which in the last 2\ years have totalled over
£300. Not only is the money very welcome but the publicity Mr
Francis and other lecturers give the Society is extremely valuable.

Tours
The next FPS wildlife tours are to Sri Lanka (Ceylon) and central
India (Kanha) starting February 16, another Galapagos and Amazon
tour in August 1975, and a repeat of the Rwanda-Zaire tour. Full
details from the FPS office. We also plan a tour to eastern Canada
next summer to include whale watching in the St Lawrence.

ORYX Binding
Members who would like their copies of Vol XII (1973-74) bound
should send the five issues to the FPS office, to arrive by February
28 1975. The cost is £2.35 to include postage and packing for either
inland or overseas addresses. Index and title page will be supplied;
these will also be available separately, free of charge, and will be
sent automatically to members who have asked for them before.
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